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18 July 2011
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Chinook mortality in JDA gatewell 12B.
This is a second MFR relating to the 12 July MFR of subyearling chinook mortalities found in gatewell 12B due to an orifice closure. Project operations and maintenance corrected the problem.
On July 18, eight subyearling Chinook mortalities were observed in gatewell 12B. Project immediately dropped and inspection camera and found the orifice valve was closed despite the indicators showing it to be open. It appears the valve separated from the shaft. The unit was taken out of service and will be partially dewatered to repair.
Corrective action; all monitoring procedures were followed resulting in timely discovery. Action was immediately taken for repair. There may be investigation on improved gate indicator system if needed.
Sincerely,

BOB CORDIE 
ACTING CHIEF OF FISHERIES 

JOHN DAY DAM  

